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Re:

ARKANSAS
Department of Environmental Quality

November 28,2007

Facility: L & L Oil Co. Tank Yard
209 East Wade Avenue
Mountain Home, AR 72653
rD# 03000092

Owner: L &L Oil Co., Inc.
209 East Wade Avenue
Mountain Home, AF.72653

Closure of i tanks (1-9000 gallon diesel)

Dear Ms. Lacefield

I have received and reviewed the sample assessment results and the permanent closure report
associated with the underground storage tank closure conducted at your facility on September 17,
2007. The appropriate fonns have been frled by your contractor, Compliance Management, lnc.
As submitted, the sample assessment results indicate that no subsequent remediation of the
underground storage tank site is necessary. Based upon the documentation submitted no further
action is required at this time.

If you have any questions concerning this matter, please contact me at (501) 682-0974.

Sincerely,

Michael A. Warren
Diskict 2 hspector
Regulated Storage Tank Division

cc: Compliance Management
P.O. Box 413
Austin, AR 72007
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